
Adderley Children Centre and Go-

Woman! have been delighted to be part 

of ‘First Steps, New Opportunities’ 

project; developed to encourage more 

people back into learning, through 

informal, short, fun and interactive taster 

sessions without the pressure of a long 

term commitment. 

  

As part of the project ‘Reading Ladies’ 

initiative was set up to allow women to 

Read, Enjoy, Apply and Discuss books 

helping them to improve the spoken 

English language. 

  

‘Reading Ladies’ provides through 

informal learning environment an 

opportunity for women to develop new 

skills whilst enjoying a learning 

experience. 

  

Celebration event on Wednesday 31st 

March 2010 at the Adderley Children 

Centre will bring together all the learners 

to share experiences and celebrate 

individual achievements. 

  

“The project has been successful on 

many levels, from 

helping women to  

make informed  

choices about future learning to 

developing a vibrant network of 

individuals. First Steps, New 

Opportunities has been a catalyst that 

has started a learning revolution. We will 

work closely with Adderley Children 

Centre to ensure that we continue to 

support this revolution.” said Yasmin 

Akhtar from Go-Woman! 

  

The legacy from this project will continue 

to live in the shape of online resources, 

ensuring that learning is available to a 

much wider audience beyond the lifespan 

of this project. 
 

Further information about the project and 

online learning modules can be found on 

www.go-woman.com/?page_id=3237 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reading Ladies group runs every Thursday between 9 am to 12 noon. If you 

want to find out more, contact Farzana on 07541151352 

First Steps 
New Opportunities 

What the learners had 
to say! 

 

It was very good.  The 
centre has provided 
such a good service 
that it has enabled me 
to do the various 
courses and has helped 
improve my English 
dramatically with what 
they have to offer.  Azra 
Parveen - Reading 
Ladies 
 
 
I am interested in 
doing a Childcare 
course.  The tutor was 
very helpful and I found 
the information very 
useful.  Shazia Akhtar - 
Childcare 
 
 
The experience I have 
had today has 
impressed me to be 
honest.  I enjoyed all 
the information that the 
tutors have provided, 
they were honest and 
gave us a good 
prospect about the 
courses.  Outlined all 
parts of the course 
too.  Mehreen Din - 
Hair & Beauty 
 
 
I was very happy with 
the experience, found 
out more things about 
the computer which 
I didn't know before. 
Shazia Bibi - IT 
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